Principal of Furen International School 345 Old Nelson Road Singapore 758692

College of Economics and Business.

Department
Roetersstreet 11
1018 WB Amsterdem
The Netherlands
T: +31 (0)00 525 4332
www.feb.uve.nl

Date

Telephone

11 December 2015

+ 31 20 525 4332

Subject

Partnership Confirmation

Dear Principal,

Please find enclosed the letter of intent regarding our partnership.

This letter sets out the terms for the agreement of intake of students from the Furen International School in Singapore in one of our three bachelors (BSc Economics & Business; BSc Actuarial Science and the BSc in Econometrics & Operations Research).

Purpose

- This agreements applies to motivating students of the Furen International school to enhance their final
 grades.
- This agreement applies to the recruitment of qualitative good students for one of the bachelor programmes of the Economics & Business department of the university of Amsterdam (UvA).

Selection of Students

- The Furen International School will recruit and screen their students in September/October for applications
 to one of the bachelor programmes of Economics & Business at the UvA. Entrance requirements are 5 GCSEs
 (grades A-C) + 3 GCE A2s (grades A-C (H2level)) (These must include Maths or Physics).
- The Furen International School will supervise the compulsory math test for this group of selected students as soon as possible in October. The Economics & Business department will send the math test to the contact person at the Furen International school.
- The Economics & Business department of the UVA will send conditionally accepted letter to the students based on their provisionally A Level results and a pass on the math test (6 on scale 1-10).
- The Economics & Business department of the UVA will send unconditionally letters to the students based upon their A Levels results' released in March. (Please note that A level results should be proved by an official A-level certificate before the end of August).

Best regards.

Diana Hense.

Head of Admissions

On behalf of

Prof. dr. P.J. van Baalen,

Director College of Economics & Business

